First Presbyterian Church

P.O. Box 63 Miller, South Dakota 57362 (605) 853-3386 <u>www.millerpresby.com</u> May 20, 2021

Grace and Peace!

Given the CDC guidance on mask wearing, we had a lot fewer masks in worship last Sunday than we have had for a long time. It was a surprise to me that our responses and our singing seemed so much bolder and clearer. It caught me off guard, but the enthusiasm was encouraging! The choir will be back this week and for the next couple of weeks. Way back when, we longed for these days of a return to something like normal, and here they are.

This Sunday is Pentecost Sunday—the day we commemorate the gift of the Holy Spirit to the Church, so the service will be centered on that idea. It has been traditional in the Church to wear something red on Pentecost, as the Spirit is often represented by a flame. So if you are so inclined, please feel free to put on something red Sunday morning.

I look forward to seeing you.

Blessings,

Brian Jones